
 
 

 

Ply-Mar Women’s Tennis 

2017 Spring Season 

 

 

 

 

To All Female Ply-Mar Tennis Players: 

We’re once again starting to plan for the springtime Women’s 

Interclub tennis team. We’re always happy to have new players 

interested in playing with us either full-time or as a substitute. Players 

must be members of the club, and it’s preferable if you have some 

experience, but even if you consider yourself a beginner, please get in 

touch. Matches are on Monday mornings, although they occasionally 

may run into the early afternoon, and we play from the end of April 

until the beginning of June.  

 

If you are interested, please get in touch with me at 

jlefkoe0@verizon.net. I hope to hear from you. 

Janet Lefkoe Dransfield 

Captain  
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